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My comments on this are as follows: First, I believe the mandate will put 

dealerships out of business by telling them what they can sell.  

Second, people will buy out of state. Third, EVs are not practical for the 

Maine environment. I think hybrids are better. If people want EVs then 

let them buy them but to mandate what can be sold and telling people 

what they are allowed to buy is tyranny. These policies are a cancer to 

our society by decreasing our God-given liberties and freedoms. Gov Mills 

is wrong on this and her overreach needs to stop now. 

Thank you, 

Marlene Patten 


